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Eggett, Maria

From: Kate Cough <kcough@ellsworthamerican.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 10:15 AM

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind

Subject: Re: Public hearing?

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thanks Jessica, I appreciate the update. I'll let you know if I have other questions. 
Kate 
 
Kate Cough, News Reporter 

The Ellsworth American 

30 Water Street  

Ellsworth, ME 04605  

207-610-5759 (office) 

207-776-4366 (cell) 

kcough@ellsworthamerican.com 

 

 

On Wed, Jan 22, 2020 at 10:12 AM DEP, SilverMapleWind <silvermaplewind.dep@maine.gov> wrote: 

Kate, 

  

The Department will be holding a public meeting (not a hearing) on February 3rd at the Clifton Town office from 6:00pm 

to 8:00pm.  There will be a notice of the meeting published in the Bangor Daily News. 

  

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

  

Thank you, 

Jessica Damon 

  

From: Kate Cough <kcough@ellsworthamerican.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 8:59 AM 

To: DEP, SilverMapleWind <silvermaplewind.dep@maine.gov> 

Subject: Public hearing? 

  



2

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Jessica, 

My name is Kate, I'm a reporter with The Ellsworth American. I'm trying to discern whether there's 
going to be a public hearing held for Silver Maple. Could you confirm that there is and give me a 
date/time/location, if it's available, or let me know when the info will be posted? 

Thank you, 
Kate 

Kate Cough, News Reporter 

The Ellsworth American 

30 Water Street  

Ellsworth, ME 04605  

207-610-5759 (office) 

207-776-4366 (cell) 

kcough@ellsworthamerican.com 


